
Molina Healthcare, Inc. 

Prior Authorization: FAX NUMBER Update – NICU and Corporate Transplant  

 

 

 

 

  

Molina Healthcare Inc. 

Process Update  

Corporate Transplant Prior Authorization  

 NICU Corporate Notification/ Continued Stay Requests  

FAX NUMBER UPDATE 

Corporate Transplant and NICU - Corporate  

 

Effective October 1, 2016 

 

The Molina Healthcare of New Mexico Inc.,(Molina Healthcare), NICU (Neonatal 

Intensive Care Unit) Corporate and Corporate Transplant departments have changed their 

toll free fax numbers. The toll free fax number for submission of prior authorization for 

transplant and for inpatient notification/continued stay authorization for NICU has 

changed.  The toll free fax numbers are: 

 

 NICU - Corporate fax: (877) 731 - 7220 

 

 Corporate Transplant:  (877) 813 - 1206  

 

TRANSPLANT REQUESTS  

The process for obtaining prior authorization has not changed. Please complete the Prior 

Authorization/ Service Request Form with all pertinent information and medical notes as 

applicable.   

 

 

NICU REQUESTS  

The process for obtaining initial authorization and continued stay authorization has not 

changed, this is only a change in the fax number utilized to submit the notification and 

clinical for Utilization Management review. Please continue to submit admission 

notifications and continued stay clinical per the current requirements. 

 

Please contact your Provider Services Representative toll free (800) 377-9594 with any 

questions. 
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